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Meeting was called to order at 10:02 at St. Mark’s Methodist Church.  We had a visitor Joyce Jannuzzello 

a new member, Tina Robertson, and Diane Shilhavy has rejoined after an absence. 

Birthdays were Pam D. (8/5), Phyllis P. (8/5), Robyn A. (8/9), Emily J. (8/12) and Cynthia D. (8/16) 

Minutes for July were approved by Lynn D. 1st, and Ann M. 2nd. 

Treasurers report was approved by Carol B. 1st, and Jan R. 2nd. 

Quilt show – This was our last business meeting before entries are due.  Please ladies get your quilt 

entries to Jeanna D. by Sept. 1!  Also, if showing a Bee challenge from 2020 or any of the last 2 years 

block of the month quilts, they also need an entry sent to Jeanna.  These will not be judged by we need 

to make sure we have a space for them to show.  Please put on top of form “Block Challenge” so it gets 

into the correct space. 

We also need Bed turning quilts.  Heirloom, antique or special.  Please type up the story and send in 

with quilt.  Lori S. is in charge of the bed turning. 

We will be setting up the quilt show on Nov 3rd and will need lots of help including any of your sweet 

husbands, sons, or grandsons!  Please sign up with Kitty. 

We need to sell advertisements for the quilt show booklet.  They are $25 for a ¼ page, $50 for a ½ page, 

and $100 for a full page.  We can even put your quotes or special sayings in an advertisement so please 

consider selling or buying one to help defray the cost of printing!  Also, for every $25 you sell your name 

goes into a pot for a fat quarter bundle. 

Consignment quilts – there is a consignment agreement which must be completed and turned in to sell 

your quilts at the show.  The quilts will be folded or hung on hangers.  Please provide a hanger if you 

wish yours hung.  Please follow guidelines on the Consignment Agreement that was emailed earlier this 

month.  See Roxann with questions. 

Sunshine – please continue to make the 6 ½ inch (unfinished) blocks that are used to send out to our 

members when needed. 

Set up/Take down – Please see Charlotte to sign up for days to help set up for guild and take down at 

the end of the day!  This is part of our responsibility as guild members. 

Charity quilts – A donation of 20 quilts was made to Ukraine.  They were taken to Mike and Melanie in 

Milan, TN where they were shipped to Texas to be readied for Ukraine. 

Red Bird is hoping to have a count for the quilts needed there in October.  That should help us be ready.  

They are hoping for twin size quilts. 

Programs – Aug. 25, Ann M. is teaching Ombre Ribbons.  See website for info.   



        Sept. 8 – we will continue to work on the charity quilts that were started Aug. 11. 

December will be our Christmas party.  Lynn D. and Carol B. stepped up to be in charge of that. 

Lebanon Expo – Cynthia D. is in charge of this.  She is checking in to see if we can still get a 10 x 10 booth 

for those 3 days, Oct 20, 21, and 22.  If so, we will get the insurance in place.  Those who work in the 

booth will not have to pay admission to the expo.  We plan to sell some of the precuts we worked on at 

the booth to help with the cost of the booth.  This will be a great place to advertise our quilt show! 

New Business 

November is elections.  None of the current board members will be moving on next year so ALL board 

members are needed.  Please consider stepping up for one of these positions. 

Lunch was provided by Trish H., Earlene E., Brenda P., and Nanette F.  Thanks ladies.  Please see Sue P. 

to sign up to help with lunch one month.   

 


